

Cancer Friends will decorate the "PHUMC Cancer Friends Christmas Tree" in the Welcome Center honoring cancer survivors and memorializing loved ones lost to cancer. We are thankful to Mary Lou Billingsley and helpers for decorating the tree each year. If you wish to honor or memorialize loved ones this year, please fill out this form and return it with \$10.00 for each loved one to PHUMC, 4823 Woodlawn Dr., Little Rock, AR 72205. Note: Cancer Friends on the memo line. You may also drop off your form and payment at PHUMC-Welcome Center. Names will be published in The Tower Newsletter in February 2023. This is Cancer Friends' only fundraiser each year. See the reverse side of this page. We thank you for supporting Cancer Friends.

In Memory of :	
In Honor of :	
Donor Name(s) and Phone#:	